From:Emma Burle
Sent:6 Sep 2018 08:58:25 +0100
To:Emma Burle

Subject:FW: 13/00349/LAPRE East Wall Hotel

From: Maria Gardner |_

Sent: 05 September 2018 19:50
To: Licensing
Subject: Ref: 13/00349/LAPRE East Wall Hotel

To whom 1t may concern,

[ am writing to advise of my support for East Wall Hotel's application for a Liquor
Licence.

[ visit Chichester regularly and have followed the rennovation of the hotel with much
interest, and was delighted to find it recently re-opened. However, 1t was such a shame
this summer to not be able to take full advantage of such a beautiful venue 1n the centre
of the City- and to be able to sit out in their garden and enjoy some early evening drinks.

[ believe that the hotel 1s a true asset to the City and whole heartedly support their
application to be able to serve alcoholic beverages.

KlInd regards

Maria Gardner
Psychology Works
3 East Street

Lewes
BN7 2LJ

LEGAL DISCLAIMER
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monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



